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The ferry system is close to being as important as the road system for those of us on Kodiak
 Island. Please please do not cut us off from mainland Alaska. For many of us can only afford
 to continue living on the island because we bring needed supplies over from the mainland via
 the ferry system. Personally my family goes back and forth to Homer atleast 3 - 5 times a
 year.
Please budget carefully - keeping us in mind.

-- 
Lisa Frederic
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